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Loughton Wombles last outing was Saturday 24 May 2025. 

Mark’s team litter picked the top end of Rectory Lane down to 

and Landmark House and Stephen’s group litter picked a 

number of areas close to Lady Mary’s Path. 

 

On this litter pick, Woodland Grove Care Home (Oakland 

Care), kindly invited Loughton Wombles in for coffee and 

croissants as a mark of appreciation for all our litter picking 

along the alley and around their premises on past occasions. 

This was greatly appreciated and enjoyed by all who attended. 

Our next litter pick is this Saturday 21 June, Mark’s group will 

be meeting at 10am at outside our office at Buckingham 

Court, Rectory Lane and litter pick Rectory Lane, all bags 

can be deposited in the bins at the back of our car park. 

Stephen’s group will meet at 10.45am on the corner of 

Pearls Lane and Rectory Lane and litter pick Hillyfields, 

paying attention to the fence line along where the garages 

are.  Bags to be left for collection by the lamp column at the 

bottom of Hillyfields.  We know these locations are becoming 

quite ‘samey’, but it’s the same areas which keep needing 

our attention. 

Please let us know soonest if you can identify other litter 

‘hotspots’. 

Future litter picks dates for your diary. 

• 6 July (Jessel Green Day) 

• 26 July 

• 23 August  

 

Hats and sun cream a must as it’s going to be hot! 

Regards     Debbie & Mark 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


